
 

 
 

Date: February 3, 2022 

To: All BCGEU Members at Auburn Seniors Village 

Re: Bargaining Committee Nominations Reopened 

 
At the close of nominations, the following members were declared elected to the bargaining committee 
by acclamation: 

- Taryn Marble 
- Raymond Matte 

 
As you know from previous bulletins, all nine Retirement Concepts / Well Being Services worksites 
represented by the BCGEU will participate at a common bargaining table in the next round of negotiations. 
Some of the other worksites had more nominees than spaces available on the bargaining committee, so 
members at those sites will be voting to select their representatives. More information will be provided 
on next steps to prepare for bargaining once those votes have ended in March. 
 
In solidarity, 
 
Ryan Stewart 
Staff Representative, Negotiations 
 
c.c.         Mahen Ramdharry, Vice-President, Component 4 
                Cina Opel, 2nd Representative and 1st Vice-Chairperson, Component 4 
                Tim Little, Chair, Local 404 
                Thom Yachnin, Director, Component 4 
                Brent Camilleri, Coordinator, Negotiations 
                Chad Blackey, a/Coordinator, Fraser Valley Area Office 
                Frank Anderson, Coordinator, Fraser Valley Area Office 
                Anthony Davies, Staff Representative, Fraser Valley Area Office 
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